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July 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carers  
 
School Meals Provision 2025-2026 
 
Our school meal provider is Huish Education Services and will be managed by the school. All orders and 
payments are made via your My Child at School (MCAS) account. 
 
A copy of the latest menus including allergen menus are available on the school website (see The School 
> School Meals). The menu runs on a 3-week rolling basis and changes twice a year. From September 
2025, meals will be charged at £2.90 (for a main meal and pudding) for those not entitled to free school 
meals, and £2.70 for children in Little Herons Nursery. Orders for each week must be placed by Tuesday 
of the previous week, for example, orders for week commencing Monday, 8th September must be made 
by midnight on Tuesday, 2nd September. A reminder email will be sent every Tuesday via MCAS. 
 
Please note that where a school holiday falls, the cut off for orders will be the Tuesday of the last week 
of term.  
 
*To order dinners for the very first week of the school year (3rd to 5th September 2025), orders must 

be placed by Sunday, 20th July 2025* 
 
To place your order please log on to your My Child at School account (which will become live as soon as 
your child is on roll), choose the child you would like to order lunch for (if you have more than one), and 
go to the ‘Dinners’ tab. You will then be able to select the relevant day/date and place your order and 
make payment. 
 
Please ensure you notify the school office of any special dietary requirements. Should your child/ren be 
on a school trip please remember to NOT book a school lunch for that day. If you have any queries or 
concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
    
Helen Morley 
Head teacher 
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